OFFICE OF THE RAMSEY COUNTY ATTORNEY
JOHN J. CHOI. COUNTY ATTORNEY

November 29, 2021

Ramsey County Board of Commissioners
Courthouse, Room 220

15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, Minnesota 55102

Dear Commissioners:

As you know, Minnesota law requires that the Ramsey County Board of Commissioners set the salary of
the Ramsey County Attorney. The past practice has been for the County Attorney to make a written
request to the Board of Commissioners regarding a proposed salary rate for the following year.

For 2022, | am requesting the same wage settlement agreed to by the AFSCME Attorney bargaining
group by applying the agreed to wage percentage increase against the 2021 salary of $185,004.27,
effective the first full pay period following January 1, 2022.

I also request the continuation of the contribution to deferred compensation consistent with the Local 8
Assistant County Attorneys agreement, the continuation of the administrative allowance of $110 per
month, continuation of the transportation allowance of $150 per month, and the continuation of the
cell/phone wireless service allowance.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

Sincerely,

John J. Choi
Ramsey County Attorney
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